
07/22/2022 
 

Attention Sayreville Residents and Water Department Customers 
 

Please be advised that Sayreville Water Department is asking you to conserve 
water and voluntarily restrict non-essential water use. While all our systems are 
functioning normally, we would like to avoid mandatory restrictions in the near 
future.  

We ask that you adopt an odd/even outdoor water use schedule based on the 
address of your residence or business. For planned communities and apartment 
complexes, recommendations are listed below. 
 

Odd/Even Watering Guidelines 
 

• Outdoor water use on odd numbered calendar days based upon your street 
address. (i.e. 21 Main St.) 

• Outdoor water use on even numbered calendar days based upon your street 
address. (i.e. 174 Main St.) 

• Planned communities and apartment complexes to the north of Washington 
Road should water on odd numbered calendar days. (i.e. Reflections, 
Sheffield Mews, Main St. Townhomes, Park Village) 

• Planned communities and apartment complexes to the south of Washington 
Road should water on even numbered calendar days. (i.e. LaMer, Colony 
Club, Harbour Club) 

• Please refrain from water use on the 31st day of the month. 
 

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and helping us conserve water. 

 

Sayreville Water Department 


